
 1 

Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club 

Minutes 

 

February 11, 2021 

 

The Zoom meeting was called to order by Kathy Edwards at 6:37 pm. 

 

Attendance was taken. The Pledge of Allegiance and the Woman’s Club Collect were recited. 

 

The minutes from December as well as the treasurer’s report were approved. 

 

The residents from Dayton were extremely happy to receive the stockings as well as the baked 

goodies. 

 

Southern Prairie has a scholarship available for $500 for any high school senior entering the 

health field. 

 

The money set aside for 2019 scholarships was never used. The 2020 scholarship winners didn’t 

attend college last semester. They will be contacted to determine if they didn’t attend due to 

Covid. As for 2021 scholarships, we need to discuss if there should be a cut-off date listed on 

application forms. We couldn’t vote on these matters because we didn’t have a quorum.  

 

Any corks collected should be brought to Vickie. We need a minimum of 500. 

 

The highway clean-up will be on May 1
st
 at 9:00. We will meet at the Pleasant Prairie Museum. 

 

Workshops and conferences are coming up. Check the website for more information. 

 

Vickie has been working on the IRS tax issue. She has been trying the get the PPWC listed as an 

Uncategorized Organization which will allow us to still be a 501c. There will be $1000 

earmarked in the budget to cover the fee for this. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30. 

 

Fran Wielgos- Recording Secretary 
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